

May 2022

Water Of Life School Newsletter

Calendar Dates to remember: **Friday, May 6:** Pizza Day

Wednesday, May 11: Petting Zoo!

Growing Through God's

Thursday & Friday, May 19 & 20: Water Days!

Tuesday, May 24:
Last day of school
Dismissal after 9 am
program for preschool and
PreK! Dismissal after 11 am
Kindergarten Graduation for
Kindergarten class

Week of June 7: Summer Program Begins

Thursday, August 11: First day of school for the 2022-2023 school year



Water of Life Lutheran School 5430 S. Grand Canyon Dr Las Vegas, NV 89148 702-253-7020 And just like that, here we are at the last few weeks of school! It's going to be a busy and fun filled last month of school. Below are some of the important newsworthy happenings at Water of Life this month.

Pizza Day - Our last Pizza Day is this Friday, May 6. We sure have enjoyed it!

Petting Zoo – We are excited to let you know that a Petting Zoo will be coming to our school on **Wednesday, May 11**! We hope all children will be able to attend, whether or not they normally come to school on Wednesdays. The classrooms have to take turns going out to the petting zoo, so please see your child's teacher's newsletter for more details, but plan on joining us for this special event next Wednesday!

School T-Shirt Day– all also be on Wednesday, May 11, the day the petting zoo comes!

Water Days – On Thursday & Friday, May 19 & 20, the children will spend a little extra time outdoors doing some special water activities (playing in water tables, playing with squirt bottles, water balloons). No swimsuits are needed, but you may wish to send a towel to school with your child to dry off!

Last Day of School—Our last day of school is Tuesday, May 24. The Preschool and PreK classes will present a program to family and friends at 9 am, have some refreshments after, and then be dismissed.

The Kindergarten families are invited to come at 10:30 for some treats, and then we will have a Kindergarten Graduation Recognition at 11 am. We will certainly miss them and wish them God's blessings as they move on from our school.

Summer Program—Please be sure to get your registration paperwork in for our summer program if you are planning on having your child attend. We would like to get an idea of how many we will be planning for, and some weeks are filling up. We don't want you to miss out on any of the fun!

Letter from Mrs. Otto – please see the attached newsletter from Mrs. Otto and join me in heartfelt thanks for the blessing she has been to our school. Please also pray that the move and transition for the Otto family goes smoothly. We will miss her!!!

If your child is returning to Water of Life in August please be watching for information coming home during the summer about the next school year. We will be sending the school calendar for next year, school supply lists, and information about our Back to School Night later in the summer.

(continued on back)

It's hard to say good bye, even for the summer, but it is especially hard to say good bye to the children and families that are 'graduating' from our school. But did you realize that even after you leave Water of Life, whether it be for the summer or permanently, there are still ways that you can help our school?

- Refer, refer, refer!! Please continue to recommend our school to relatives, friends, and neighbors who have children that could attend here. Word of mouth is by far our greatest form of advertising.
- Review, review, review! Please don't hesitate to leave us a great review on Facebook, Yelp, or our Google business page. This is our second greatest form of advertising.
- Continue to make purchases benefitting our school on Scrip (now called Raise Right), Amazon Smile, and Boxtops for Education. You do not have to have a student in our school to continue to support us in this way!
- Most importantly—keep Water of Life in your prayers always that we may continue to teach little ones about Jesus and provide a quality early childhood education for the children in our area.

Many thanks and God's blessings to you all!! Have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely in Christ,

Beth Marquardt

Director